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April 22, 2025 

Re: Enthone Thermal Ink product discontinuations 

Dear Valued Customer, 

The following Enthone Marking Ink and Catalyst products are being discontinued. This is due to 
the cancelation of pigments, which are critical raw materials that are no longer available from 
our supply chain partners.  

MacDermid Alpha has not been able to secure additional or qualified replacement raw 
materials to sustain supply beyond our current inventory.  We do not have replacement or 
alternative products for the thermal ink products being discontinued below. 

 

Product   Part#    Status    Invnentory 

Enthone 50-508BR 135689-0001  No longer available – Discontinued      None 

Enthone M-5-N  135571-0006  Current inventory lot expiration 03/19/27     864oz  

Enthone 50-206BR 135655-0001  Current invenotry lot expiration 05/08/27     24qt. 

Enhtone 50-507R  135686-0001  Current inventory lot expiration 05/25/27     72qt.  

Enthone 50-202BR 135652-0001  Current inventory lot expiration 09/23/27     30qt. 

Enthone 50-300R  135662-0001  Current inventory lot expiration 07/10/27     24qt. 

Enthone M-2-N  135446-0006  Current inventory lot expiration 09/22/27     1,440oz 

Enthone 50-301R  211592-0001  Current inventory lot expiration 11/05/27     54qt. 

Enthone M-4-N  135566-0006  Current inventory lot expiration 12/03/27     720oz 

Enthone Catalyst 45 135319.0001A & C Current inventory lot expiration 12/03/27     37qt. 

 
MacDermid Alpha is committed to providing products with the highest quality and service the 
industry has come to expect with our marking ink products. We regret any inconvenience this 
may cause.  
 
We thank you for your current and continued business and also understand you may have 
further questions. Please do not hesitate to contact me.   



 

 

Regards, 

 

Michael A. Previti 

Director - Microelectronics & Sensors  

 
 

 

 

 

 


